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16 August 2006

Reference: F-2006-01330

The office of the Information and Privacy Coordinator has received your
10 July 2006 Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request for:

“Proposed Use of the Apport Technique as a Means to
Strengthen the U.S. Intelligence System...” by G.A. Welk,
dated October 15, 1970, designated as Report No.
ST-CS-01-169-72 and Medical Intelligence Office report
number 7.

We have assigned your request the reference number above. Please use this
number when corresponding so that we can identify it easily.

Our records indicate you previously submitted a request for this report
(F-2005-00526) to which we responded on 14 February 2005. We are enclosing
a copy of our previous response in case you didn’t receive it. Because thorough
searches on your topics were conducted within the last two years, we decline to
accept your request.

Sincerely, .
SWZ‘:"""—*
Scott Koch

Information and Privacy Coordinator

Enclosure







